
Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 05/16/2021 

 

Those in attendance were: Eric Womack, Brandi Clough, Julie Menk, Will Mackey, Glenn 
Ingram, Morgan Ingram, Beth Dail, Charity Robinson, Krystin Gentry and Mark Johnson 

 

GRC Summer Series is set for June 3rd at 6:00 pm. Registration is open and numbers are good.  

Run for Glory will start training runs Tuesday, June 8th at pm. Location Bellevue Baptist Church.  

Divisions: 

 Website: Nothing to Report 

Social: Next Social will be held on a Thursday during Summer Series 

Grand Prix: Nothing to Report 

Miles: Nothing to Report 

Membership: Nothing to Report 

Rookies: Shared on Rookie page when the Summer Series and Run for Glory training 
runs would be held.  

Apparel: Nothing to Repot  

Trails: Current amount raised through sponsors for Spring Trail is $6,000. Had over 125 
runners and 30 volunteers. Talks about adding a foot bridge to connect both sides of 
park.  

Equipment: Working on pricing and sponsors for the Arch. Sponsors name and logo to 
be added to arch. Possible sponsors: Gadsden Tourism, Etowah Cares Group, NEO, Elite 
Sports. 

Women’s/Kid Division: Julie and Brandi will meet soon to start planning Kids Summer 
Running Program. We will team up with Summer Series and host a Run4Love for the 
Beautiful Rainbow on June 17th. They will bring treats to sell.  

Next Meeting: June 16th. (Wednesday) at 5:30 pm in person at Downtown Civic Center.  

 

 


